
Watch the Fall Lecture Series
 

Not able to make it to all of the offerings in our

Fall 2017 Lecture Series? Watch Ted Flato &

Edward Mazria's full lectures on the UNM SA+P 

YouTube page! Remember to  check back

throughout the Fall semester to watch our

upcoming lectures from Sarah Williams &

Charles Birnbaum. 

UNM Landscape Architecture in
Paris

 

This summer, nine SA+P students and four UNM

faculty roamed through Paris. The French

Landscape & Urban Design course explored  the

passage of ideas between landscape and urban

design from the 1660s up to the new ecological

neighborhoods. Landscape professors Chris

Wilson and Alf Simon, landscape instructor, Sue

Frye, and library professor, Claire-Lise Benaud (a

native of Paris) led the course.  
 

 

News + Features
 

Assistant Professor, Ane Gonzalez Lara is the

focus of the recent feature, "Building a Better

Architecture Professor." Ane finished up her first

year with UNM SA+P by spending her summer

traveling the world. Read about Professor

Gonzalez Lara's busy summer with UNM SA+P

on UNM News

Professor of Landscape Architecture, Chris

Wilson, spoke to KUNM about the iconic Kimo



Theater this month. The elaborate Albuquerque

theatre is an example of the popular but short-

lived "Pueblo Deco" hybrid of Art Deco and

Pueblo Revival styles. Listen to the interview on

local NPR station, KUNM.

Associate Dean & Professor, Mark Childs, along

with Ellen Babcock, founder of Friends of the

Orphan Signs have published The Zeon Files, a

chronicle of the eye-catching roadside signage

found throughout the Southwest.
 

The third edition of Sustainable Landscape

Construction by Associate Research Professor

Kim Sorvig and William Thompson is in the press

and will be released shortly.

Assistant Professor Caroline Scruggs with MCRP

graduate Jason Herman completed a report

entitled "The Cost of Direct and Indirect Potable

Water Reuse in a Medium-Sized Arid Inland

Community" for the New Mexico Water

Resources Research Institute.

Professor Renia Ehrenfeucht recently published

a book chapter on food truck justice in

the bookFrom Loncheras to Lobsta Love: Food

Trucks, Cultural Identity, and Social Justice

 
The Architecture Department within the School

of Architecture + Planning will be undergoing a

NAAB accreditation visit in 2017-2018.
 

In the past three years, enrollment in the SA+P

Bachelor of Arts (BA) degree has increased by

30%, and the Master of Architecture (M.Arch)

program by 22%.

The UNM Landscape Architecture program will

be hosting an Academic Program Review in



November. This is a review UNM conducts with

all units on a nine or ten year cycle.  It is a 3 day

visit and is similar to  an accreditation with

outside reviewers.  UNM LA outside reviewers

will be Bernie Dahl from Purdue and Hala Nassar

from Clemson, with Andrea Poli from the College

of Fine Arts as our UNM reviewer.

 
 

Upcoming Events
 

A day you can enjoy parking!

 

New Mex Hex - PARK(ing) Day, a collaboration

between UNM Landscape Architecture & ACE

Leadership High School will be on display in

Downtown Albuquerque this Friday. Event details

can be found at 516 ARTS.

 

When: Friday, Sept. 15, 9 am - 5 pm

 

Where: 516 ARTS, Downtown Albuquerque

The UNM School of Architecture + Planning will

be awarding our outstanding students during the

Fall 2017 Scholarship ceremony & reception.

 

When: September 21st, 5:30 pm

 

Where: Larry & Dorothy Rainosek Gallery,

George Pearl Hall

CRP Visiting Assistant Professor, Joni Palmer,

will be presenting "Cultural Planning as Activism

and Placemaking in Small Cities and Rural

Communities" as part of the the NMSU

Department of Geography Colloqium. Find more

information about Professor Palmer's talk here.

Additionally, Professor Palmer’s edited

volumePublic Art Encounters was published

by Routledge.

 
When: November 15th, 3:45 pm

 

Where: Breland Hall #185, NMSU Main Campus

AIAS News + Events
 

Call for local artist donations!

 



This December, UNM AIAS will be showcasing

ABQ's best of the best at the annual Art Auction.

The auction will include artwork for sale from

local Architects, Designers, and an array of

Artists. 
 

If you'd like to participate by donating to the

AIAS Art Auction, please contact Damian

Garduño atgarduno1993@unm.edu or

Magdalena Kerkmans at mkerkmans@unm.edu.
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